Town of Garfield Regular Meeting
Wednesday, October 12, 2022 — 6:30 p.m.
Garfield Town Hall

Chairman Steve Dickinsen called the Regular Meeting
of the Town Board of the Town of Garfield to order on
Wednesday, October 12, 2022, at 6:30 p.m., in the
town hall on Hillcrest Road. Present were Chairman
Dickinsen, First Supervisor Lamoine Hanson, Second
Supervisor Glenn Fremstad, Treasurer Clark Walker,
and Clerk Ardy Robertson. Meeting notice verified.
Motion to approve agenda made by Hanson, seconded
by Fremstad, and carried. Also in attendance was
Adrian Swanson, Alice Glavin and Linda Fremstad.

Clerk read the minutes of the September 13, 2022
regular meeting. Motion by Fremstad, seconded by
Hanson, to approve minutes. Motion carried.

Treasurer’s report of income and expenses for
September, 2022 was presented by Walker. Motion to
approve treasurer’s report made by Fremstad, seconded
by Hanson. Motion carried. (ARPA funds of
$72,639.98 are being held in reserve.)



Discussion on the mower that needs repairs. We will
not be repairing it because it is too expensive.

Fire board meets October 24,

Motion to adjourn made by Hanson, seconded by
Fremstad, and carried. Meeting adjourned. Next
meeting will be held on Monday, November 7, at 6:30
p.m., in the town hall.
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